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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: Grayhill Customers 
 

Date:  February 28, 2018 
 

Subject: Re-tooling 60A, 60AD and 67C Series Mounting Nut  
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that there is a coming change to all Grayhill Series 60A, 60AD 
and 67C joystick encoders. Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your 
organization.  
 
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill has re-tooled the 60A and 60AD series mounting nut due to excessive wear on the existing tool.   
 
Grayhill has successfully completed qualification testing on joysticks built with the mounting nut from the 
new tool. The qualification consisted of an approved supplier PPAP and push-out force testing. 
 

Reason for Change 
The mounting nut had to be re-tooled since the old tool is reaching its end of life. 
 
 

Effective Date 
3-1-18 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
 
This change effects all 60A, 60AD and 67C Part Numbers 
 

Action Required 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Grayhill, Inc. Sales Associate for further information at 
708.354.1040.  
 


